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Auburn School Board Approves Theater Seating Project
(KLZA) The Auburn School Board met Monday. During the meeting Board members reviewed
options for programs to use for the Board of Education self-evaluation. Superintendent Kevin
Reiman expects the Board to perform the evaluation next month. ( play audio :21 seconds )

Board members held an executive session to discuss a student matter. Following the closed
session the Board approved waiving the option deadline for a student.

The Auburn school auditorium located in the former Junior High will be getting an upgrade in
seating. Superintendent Reiman explains. ( play audio :46 seconds )

Hopefully the majority of the seats received can be used. ( play audio :23 seconds )

The Auburn School Board also approved the district safety plan and approved policy revisions
before adjourning. ( play audio :33 seconds)
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